Director, Rachel Thrasher and Probation Director, Ferlisha Rountree. Regarding Service Delivery
Strategy (SDS) we have reached out to our lobbyist and we are waiting on a contractual update to
cover conversations at the state level. Mrs. Dukes stated 2023 has been an epic year with a great
team and we are excited about 2024. Chairman Slaughter thanked the Commissioners for their hard
work and dedication to Lowndes County. Chairman Slaughter stated he was proud to be a part of this
Commission and wished everyone a Merry Christmas.

CITIZENS WISHING TO BE HEARD - There were no citizens wishing to be heard.

ADJOURNMENT

Vice Chairman Wisenbaker made a motion to adjourn the regular session meeting, Commissioner
Orenstein second. All voted in favor, no one opposed. Chairman Slaughter adjourned the meeting at
6:15 p.m.



